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Bentleyville Tour of Lights Begins Installation at Bayfront Park

Starting Saturday October 3, Bentleyville Tour of Lights will begin the installation of thousands
of holiday lights needed to light up all of Bayfront Festival Park. Volunteers will gather at 8:30
AM and work until 4:00 PM both Saturday and Sunday and continue this schedule every

weekend until November 1 St

People who are interested in volunteering are asked to go to the Bentleyville Tour of Lights

web site and register www.bentleyvilleusa.org
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